
 

2023 Street and Utility Improvement Project 
Elysian, Minnesota 

 

Project Update 
ELYSI 168159 

Project Contacts

SEH (Engineer)
11 Civic Center Plaza, Suite 200

Mankato, MN 56001

Lee Istvanovich, RPR
507.676.2202

listvanovich@sehinc.com

Brent Kavitz, PE (Lic. MN, ND)

Project Manager
507.299.5211

bkavitz@sehinc.com
 

Doug Scott, PE (Lic. MN)

Project Engineer
507.237.8384

dscott@sehinc.com

Contractor
W W Blacktopping, Inc.

700 Industrial Road
Mankato, MN 56001

507.387.1518

City of Elysian
110 W Main Street

PO Box 246
Elysian, MN 56028

507.267.4708

  July 27, 2023  |  Project Update No. 11 

This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

Over the last week and despite the heat, the contractor has installed the new 
road base for 5th Street and Lewis Lane and has begun the installation of 
new concrete curb in the area. Due to the extreme heat, the Engineer, City, 
and contractor have decided to postpone grass seeding for the time being 
until temperatures improve. 

By the time this letter reaches you, the contractor will have continued 
installing curb and gutter on Lewis Lane and pouring driveway aprons on 5th 
Street. The crews will continue installing driveways and aprons for the first 
part of next week, followed by some initial dirt work and lawn grading along 
5th Street and Lewis Lane. Grading crews will also be on the roads preparing 
it for paving which tentatively will take place the week of August 7th.  

Towards the end of next week, utility crews will return to resume installing 
storm sewer from where they left off mid-block on 3rd Street. Residents to the 
south will still have access during this time, and no major traffic control 
changes are planned through next week. 

Just a reminder to residents that we prioritize safety in the work zone. 
Construction sites can be hazardous areas with uneven terrain and sharp 
objects. To ensure your well-being, we kindly ask that whenever you need to 
pass across a road under construction that you wear suitable footwear such 
as closed-toe shoes, sneakers, or boots. 

Note: Future project updates may be mailed or a digital copy sent if you 
opt in. To receive e-mailed project updates, please email your name, 
property address, and email address to Julie Brinkman at 
jbrinkman@sehinc.com. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact me or City Engineer/Project Manager Brent 
Kavitz. 

Lee Istvanovich, Resident Project Representative 
507.676.2202 

 


